
Sign up for updates 
bigbuild.vic.gov.au/roads-subscribe

We're reimagining the Valda Wetlands by rebuilding and revitalising parklands, 
wetlands and waterways. We’ll close the freeway between Doncaster and  
Tram roads for a weekend in early September to install a new Heyington Bridge 
for improved walking and cycling connections over the Eastern Freeway. 

Day/night works in 
Valda Wetlands
Works Notification
July 2025
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What we're doing
From July to September, we'll:

 – build new sewer shafts before relocating existing  
sewer mains

 – continue earthworks to shape the new wetlands
 – build concrete foundations for new noise walls  

during the day
 – install protective archways for the realigned  

Koonung Creek 
 – deliver and assemble steel beams at night to form the 

new bridge structure
 – install bridge structures and ramps

 – install supporting structures and segments of the  
new bridge

 – mobilise a 600-tonne crane and perform a test lift  
of the new bridge

 – build concrete foundations in Stanton Street Reserve 
and install structures for the new bridge

 – complete concrete works for the bridge foundations in 
Stanton Street Reserve

 – close the freeway for a weekend in September to 
demolish the existing bridge and install the new bridge.



For languages other than  
English please call 9209 0147

Per lingue diverse dall'inglese  
Chiamare il numero 9209 0147

Για γλώσσες εκτός της αγγλικής  
Καλέστε το 9209 0147

如需获取英语以外的其它语言
的协助，请致电9209 0147。

Schedule is subject to change. Visit bigbuild.vic.gov.au/roads for schedule changes. 
For more information call 1800 105 105 or visit the Project Information Centre at 284 Doncaster Road, Balwyn North.

bigbuild.vic.gov.au/roads
contact@bigbuild.vic.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime) Please contact us if you would like this 
information in an accessible format.
If you need assistance due to a hearing 
or speech impairment, please visit 
relayservice.gov.au

When we'll work 
 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and  

7am to 3pm Saturdays 

 7pm to 6am from Monday to Friday

What to expect
 – Construction vehicles, machinery and workers  

in the area
 – Medium levels of noise, dust and vibration from  

machinery and equipment.

Managing impacts
We carefully manage our works in line with the project's 
strict environmental performance requirements, including:

 – monitoring noise, dust and vibration levels with real  
time monitoring

 – preventing dust and water runoff with  
environmental controls

 – use of directional lighting when working at night.
If you have any concerns about these impacts, please 
contact the project team on 1800 105 105 any time.

Artist's impression of Valda Wetlands. Design subject to further development.

Upcoming disruptions to the 
Eastern Freeway

In the coming months, there will be significant 
disruptions to the Eastern Freeway as we install new 
walking and cycling bridges between Burke Road and 
Tram Road. Check on-road signage and follow detours.

Stay up to date with the latest 
disruptions information
As works progress, we've started sending out weekly 
email updates to ensure that you have the latest 
information on upcoming night works.

Sign up to our e-newsletter
Get the latest project updates and information  
via email: bigbuild.vic.gov.au/roads-subscribe

Sign up for SMS updates
Receive updates directly to your phone.  
Text your suburb name to: 0447 251 237

Scan the QR code 
for the lastest 
disruptions
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